
 

Supplementary Note  
Staff Consultation (13th – 18th February 2021) 

 
Date:  23rd February 2021 

 
1.1 This briefing supplements the summary of workforce feedback received during the 

course of formal consultation up to the 12th February 2021. This summary was included 
within Section 21 of the Revenue Budget 2021/22 and Medium Term Financial Strategy 
2021/22 to 2023/24 Cabinet report.  

 
1.2  Feedback summarised in the report covered feedback received from 4th January 2021 

to the 12th February 2021 thereby potentially omitting feedback received up to the formal 
close of consultation on the 18th February. This omission was due to the timing of the 
report’s issuance.   

 
1.3 For Cabinet’s assurance no additional feedback of substance has been received 

surrounding these budget options.  
 
 Paul Dernley, Assistant Director – Human Resources 


